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20th October 2023 

After School Clubs for EYFS and KS1 – Enrichment Opportunities 

Dear Parents and Carers 

After half term, we would like to introduce some additional enrichment opportunities for our pupils, in the form 

of after school clubs. These clubs will be organised and run by members of the Infant School staff, they will 

be free of charge and each club will run for a period of 5 weeks. Clubs will start straight after school at 3:15pm 

and end at 4:15pm, unless otherwise indicated*.  

 

Autumn ii Club Name Year Group Day of the Week 

w/b 30.10.23 – 
27.11.23 

Book Club 
 

Years 1 & 2 Tuesday 

Yoga Club 
 

Years 1 & 2 Wednesday* 
7:50-8:50am 

 

Spring i Club Name Year Group Day of the Week 

w/b 08.01.24 – 
05.02.24 

Dance Club 
 

Years R, 1 and 2 Tuesday 

Maths Club 
 

Years 1 and 2 Wednesday 

 

Spring ii Club Name Year Group Day of the Week 

w/b 19.02.24 – 
18.03.24 

Art, Craft and DT 
Club 

Years R, 1 and 2 Tuesday 

Gardening Club 
 

Years R, 1 and 2 Wednesday 

 

Summer i Club Name Year Group Day of the Week 

w/b 15.04.24 – 
13.05.24 

Construction 
Club 

Years R, 1 and 2 Wednesday 

Gardening Club 
 

Years R, 1 and 2 Friday 
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Summer ii Club Name Year Group Day of the Week 

w/b 03.06.24 – 
01.07.24 

Singing Club Years R, 1 and 2 Tuesday 

Computing Club Years 1 and 2 Wednesday 

 

We are also running a Young Carers Group again this year. If you have previously registered your child for 

this group, there is not need to do anything further. If you believe your child may be a young carer, and you 

have not yet registered them, please do so by contacting the school office who will notify Mrs Wilby. We will 

be sending information out regarding these sessions later on in the school year. Please note, this club is not 

included as your one choice. Your child is welcome to request a place at an additional club. 

Forces Friends: 

Forces Friends will continue to run every Tuesday, after school, from 3:15 – 4:15pm, with Mrs Clark and Mrs 

Loy. This club is for our Year 1 and Year 2 Service children. However, if your child is booked in for Forces 

Friends but would like to try another club for half a term, please follow the booking link below and then let 

Mrs Clark know which half term your child will not attend Forces Friends.  

Booking for all clubs is now open. 

Please select your first three preference clubs from the list above and then click here, or scan the QR code 

below to register your interest. All clubs run for 5 weeks. Each club has a limited number of spaces. If you 

are not successful in gaining a space at your first choice of club, you will automatically be considered for a 

space at your second and then third choice of club. If you are successful in gaining a space at a particular 

club, you will receive a confirmation email on Monday 30th October 2023 by 3pm. Please do not otherwise 

assume you have a space. If you do not receive a space at any club, you will automatically be added to a 

waiting list and contacted should a space become available. When booking, you will be committing your child 

to all 5 sessions. Once booked, if your child is unable to attend a session, there is an expectation that you 

will inform the lead member of staff. You are able to do this by emailing the School Office: 

solentinfant@thesolentschools.org If they miss more than one session, their place will be withdrawn and 

offered to another pupil from the waiting list. 

Please keep the ‘confirmation of booking information’ email safe and write the dates of your child’s club on 

your calendar to avoid missing any sessions which may result in your child losing their space.  

Lastly, if you are one of our wonderful volunteers, having completed the volunteer application process in full, 

and would like to help out at one of the clubs, please approach the school office for further information. 

As always, thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm. 

 

 

Mrs E Curthoys  

Head of School 

https://form.jotform.com/232923179745364
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